
  

 
 
 

THE FERRY SCHOLARSHIP 2024 
 

Applications now open! 
 

The Ferry Scholarship is funded by a bequest from the late Cedric Arnold Seth Ferry, for the 
purpose of promoting study and research in the scientific fields of Physics and/or Chemistry. 
Public Trustee, as trustee of the Cedric Arnold Seth Ferry Trust, intends to offer The Ferry 
Scholarship to students undertaking Honours level study in 2024. 
 
Eligibility: 
 
The Ferry Scholarship is available to students undertaking an Honours degree or an equivalent 
programme at Flinders University, University of South Australia or the University of Adelaide 
in 2024. Applicants must be able to demonstrate financial need, be under the age of 25 years 
on 1 January 2024 and be an Australian citizen. Applicants must be eligible for enrolment in 
an Honours degree in 2024. 
 
Qualifications: 
 
Applicants must have obtained, or expect to obtain in 2023, an undergraduate degree majoring 
in Physics and or Chemistry. 
 
Stipend: 
 
The allowance for the scholarship(s) will be determined by the Ferry Scholarship Board and 
could be up to $8,000. 
 
Selection: 
 
Up to 6 Scholarship recipients will be selected by the Ferry Scholarship Board in early 2024. 
The selection is primarily based on academic merit and financial need. 
 
Application Form: 
Application forms are also available from the Public Trustee website under Educational Trusts 
at https://www.publictrustee.sa.gov.au/financial-services/trust-services/types-of-trusts/ 
 
Further information: 
 
Contact Iris Frank on 8226 9285   Email: iris.frank@sa.gov.au  

 

Closing Date 
Applications close Monday, 18 March 2024 (closing date extended)  
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